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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Easter Egg Competition 

The Royal Wedding (Egg -travaganza) 

 

It is our tradition to set a competition for the children to create a shoebox-sized scene.  This 

involves either blown eggs or any ‘egg shapes’ that could be made from polystyrene, wood, paper-

maché or any other suitable material – the choice is theirs.  The most important part is that the scene 

represents anything to do with the Royal Wedding of Prince Harry and Meghan Markle on May 19th 

in St George’s Chapel at Windsor Castle. 

 

The children have been made aware of the competition and entries should be brought into school 

the week commencing Monday 26th March.  Judging will take place at the end of the day on 

Tuesday 27th March.  Classes will have an opportunity to see all the entries and parents are invited 

to see the display in the library after school on Wednesday 28th March. 

 

All entries must be named, and include the class, as well as a title of the scene.  Some children have 

asked if they can create an entry with a friend or in a group, which will be fine but if they win, they 

will need to share their Easter egg!  There will be a main prize for the winner in each year group 

and a runner up prize.  All entries will receive a small chocolate mini egg or Haribo sweet. 

 

Good luck! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. Hazel West 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk


 

 
 

 


